
CONTINUING YOUR LONG-TERM CARE INSURANCE 
 

You may have signed up for Unum long-term care insurance coverage offered through your employer and if 
so, you made an important decision to protect yourself, your family, your independence and your future; all 
the things you value most! 

 

Although you are no longer eligible to pay your LTC insurance premiums through payroll deduction, you can 
still keep your coverage and be directly billed for it. To maintain your coverage: 

 

1. Complete the Election to Continue Your LTC Insurance Coverage form within 60 days from when group 

coverage ended. To obtain copies of the paperwork, click here or call 877-286-2852. 

 

2. You will receive either a direct bill or a statement of automatic payments from Unum within 30 days. 

 

3. Your coverage is not continued until your payment has cleared your bank account. If you do not 

receive a bill or statement from Unum, please call LTC Solutions at (877) 286-2852 and Unum at (866) 

679-3054. 

https://unum.na1.echosign.com/public/esignWidget?wid=CBFCIBAA3AAABLblqZhAOzoDMwoEjLbgihTJs_uKfdPJdXBJoA4ujqs-wrHrQrYesl_lBKHe-wHjdL5r1rn4*

